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March 1, 2022 

 

Good Afternoon Grant County Families,  

 On March 8, 2022, all Grant County High School 10th and 11th graders will be taking the American 

College Test (ACT).  This test is a requirement for the 2021-2022 Kentucky School Accountability.  The ACT 

provides college readiness scores for students across Kentucky. 

 March 8th is an important day for Sophomores and Juniors across the state.  The test is being 

administered free of charge, where it normally costs families $63.00/test.  Grant County High school will be 

testing two grade levels (10th and 11th), the 9th graders and 12th graders will have a Job Shadow Day.  

Students in the 9th and 12th grades have been asked to find a person to job shadow and the day will count as 

a day in attendance if the required documentation is returned from the student.  9th and 12th-grade 

students will not report to school on Tuesday, March 8, 2022.   

 Grant County High School will only have sophomores and juniors in attendance on March 8, 2022.  

Two grade levels not attending school provides capacity for Grant County buses, therefore, all Grant County 

buses will be running normal routes on March 8, 2022.  The two grade levels not being in the building will 

allow our buses to travel normal routes and complete second loads quickly.  Only on March 8, 2022, will all 

buses run normally.  March 7, 9, 10, and 11th buses 162, 191, and 194 will be canceled.  

 If you have questions regarding the ACT please contact GCHS, if you have questions regarding bus 

cancelations, please contact the Transportation office. We hope everyone has a great day. 
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